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To: All Members of the YPS Community
From: Patrick O’Donnell, Superintendent

The Young Public School Governing Board held the August Regular Meeting on August
9,  2021. One of the agenda topics was for the Governing Board to provide the YPS
administration  and staff with guidance related to COVID-19 and related issues. The
following is the result of  their discussion and action. Please bring any  questions or
concerns to my attention, as you feel necessary. Thank you for your continued  support
of YPS and our community.

Patrick O’Donnell.

2021-2022 Academic Year
Guidelines for COVID and Related Issues

(As Created by the Board on August 9, 2021)

The Young Public School Governing Board, having reviewed current COVID-19
related  legislation, Centers for Disease Control guidance, actions taken by Governor
Doug Ducey, and  information from The Arizona School Boards Association, as well as
being aware of YPS  community preferences, provides the following guidance to all
members of the YPS Community:

∙ Masks: To wear or not wear a facial mask is an individual preference and neither

instance  will elicit negativity towards the individual. This individual mask decision

applies to  anyone on campus or school property or at school sponsored events.

∙ Physical Distancing: Planning and decisions will allow social-distancing, as

appropriate. ∙ Cleaning/Sanitizing: COVID-19 level cleaning and sanitizing of the

District will  continue.



∙ The YPS District facilities will not be used for COVID testing or COVID vaccination.


